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We, the members of the Board of Education of the Sierra Sands Unified School District, are committed to providing 
the highest quality education in a safe environment to all K-12 students.  We believe the school shares with the 
family, church, and community the responsibility for developing life-long learners who are responsible, productive 
i i

A  G  E  N  D  A 

CALL TO ORDER AND PLEDGE TO THE FLAG 12:00 noon 

Amy Castillo-Covert 
Judy Dietrichson 
Bill Farris, President 
Tom Pearl 
Kurt Rockwell, Vice President/Clerk 
Michael Scott 

Joanna Rummer, Superintendent 

MOMENT OF SILENCE 

1. ADOPTION OF AGENDA

2. BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION

2.1  Approval of Contract for Solid Waste Hauling Services

4. ADJOURNMENT
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SIERRA SANDS UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT AUGUST 26, 2013 
 
 
2. BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION 
 

2.1 Approval of Contract for Solid Waste Hauling Services   
 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION:  The Sierra Sands Unified School District has 
utilized Benz Sanitation Inc. for trash hauling services for many years. In 2009, trash 
hauling, which included a recycling program, was inaugurated by the City of Ridge-
crest. The District participated in this program. That program experienced changes and 
as such the contract with Benz Sanitation Inc. which expired on Sept. 2, 2011 was not 
renewed. An interim contract was authorized until a determination could be made in 
regard to continuing services. 

 
CURRENT CONSIDERATIONS:  In accordance with Public Resources Code Section 
40059 which states the district may determine solid waste hauling to be a local con-
cern, the Sierra Sands Unified School District pursued services for same through the 
Request for Proposal process.  At the completion of the process, Waste Management 
Inc. was approved as the successful respondent at the June 20, 2013 Board meeting. 
Subsequently, the Board provided permission to negotiate a contract for trash hauling 
and recycling services for the 2013-14 school year. 
 
FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS:  The proposal received from Waste Management, Inc. 
states services will be provided at $5,908.92 per month for trash and recycling. Addi-
tional services are not included. 

 
SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION:  It is recommended that the Board 
approve the contract with Waste Management Inc. for waste hauling services for the 
2013-14 school year. 
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